
 

 

 
 

 

	

Trolley	Barn	Plaza	Landscape	Peer	Review	for	the	Cranston	City	Planning	Department	

 
Date:    July 12, 2022 
 
To:  Joshua Berry, Senior Planner  
 
After initial review of the preliminary landscape plans for the Trolley Barn Plaza, I responded with 
several concerns about the landscape plan code compliance as well as other suggestions. There have 
been subsequent plan updates and discussion and a revised landscape plan was received today.  
With the revisions shown on this plan titled Planting Plan sheet P-1 (undated) my concerns are 
satisfactorily addressed. 

 
If there are questions, please let me know.  

Sincerely, 

 

Sara Bradford, RLA 

 
 
 


